



It's more than a meal application.

Although meals have been free for all students during the pandemic, it is still important to submit a Free and Reduced Price Meal Application for the 2020-21 school year.

Did you know that the federal government distributes funding to schools based on student enrollment and free/reduced price meal data? Many families who would have normally qualified for meal benefits have not applied this year. This could impact future funding for Brevard Public Schools.

Completing an application takes less than 10 minutes, and only one application per household is needed.

Meal Applications may be completed online at https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/3473

DON'T DELAY! COMPLETE AND SUBMIT AN APPLICATION TODAY!

FILLING OUT THE SCHOOL MEAL APPLICATION MAY HELP PROVIDE

State and Federal Funding for School Budgets

Summer Enrichment Programs Free/Reduced Meal Status 30 Day Rollover for the 2021/22 school year.

Discounts on technology and/or internet services

Discounts on SAT and ACT fees

Resources for Classrooms, Teachers, & Children

P-EBT Eligibility

Brevard Food & Nutrition Services 321-633-1000 x11690